May 8, 1990

Docket Nos. S0-321
50~366

Mr. W.G., Hairston, 111

Senior Vice President-
Nuclear Operations

Georgia Porer Company

P.O. Box 1294

Birmingham, Alabama 3I%201

Dear Mr. Hairstont

SUBJECT: POWER OSCILLATIONS IN BwRs, BULLETIN BB-07,
SUPPLEMENT 1 (TACS 72781 anc 72782)

Your Jletter of February 28, 1989, provided a response to NRC
Bulletin 88-07 for Unite 1 and 2 of the Edwin 1. Hatch Nuclear
Plant. The NRC staff hes reviewed your letter and found it
acceptable ag an interim response to the problems i1dentified in the
bulletin., The long term resolulion to the problems identified in
the bulletin 1s still]l under consideration.

Please call me 1f you have any guestions.

Sincerely,

/s/

Lawrence P. Crocker, Project Manager
Project Directorate 11-3

Division of Reactor Projects 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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